
Bombay, 23rd March, 1961. 

My Dear Rabbi Lama, 

Your letter was received with great joy and 

I had the privilege of reading it to the congregation 

who were present at BETH TALMUD TORAH for MOSAYE SHABATH 

Prayers. They were all delighted to ¥ receive your good 

wishes and blessings and they all joined in and pronounced 

"HASHEM YISHMEREYHOO",May He Bless You and Your Family with 

Good Health,Happiness and Long Life. 

Please forgive me for not replying earlier 

as I was very busy for the past 2 weeks. 

Dear Rabbi,although it is 2 months sine 

you left Bombay,I can still hear your melodious voice 

ringing in my ear.I must admit that your last farewell 

lecture at the "KNESET ELIYAHOO SYNAGOGUE" was very 

touching,and you have charmed the audience with your 

memorable words which cannot be forgotten for many days to 

come. 
On behalf of the members and students of BETH 

TALMUD TORAH please accept my gratitude and thanks for all (Ke 

kind assistance promised by you to our institution. Shalome. 

M.H.Jacob, Yours sincerely, 

Hon. Secretary ' 2 
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